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ONE STOP SYSTEMS TO EXHIBIT AT FLASH MEMORY SUMMIT
2016

July 21, 2016 - One Stop Systems will be exhibiting at Flash Memory Summit on
August 9-11, 2016 at the Santa Clara Convention Center in Santa Clara, CA.
Visitors can see the latest technology in Flash Storage at the OSS booth.

Flash Memory is characterized by high performance with low latency and it's
taken enterprise storage by storm. One Stop Systems will be exhibiting our
entire line of Flash Storage Arrays including new all-in-one flash storage
appliances being announced at the show.

About Flash Memory Summit

Flash memory is a key technology enabling new designs for many products in
the consumer, computer and enterprise markets. The Flash Memory Summit is
the only place where you will hear the people making these products happen!
Network with companies and people that will create the next generation of
hardware and _software at the Flash Memory Summit.



